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To the Site Evaluation Committee:
     We live near Turtletown Pond Conservation Area in East Concord, and
often go there to enjoy the surroundings.  We are concerned about the
adverse impact of building bigger towers at the pond.  During
construction of these towers, there would be temporary disruption to the
habitat and to the creatures who make it their home.  Once the towers
are built, their presence is a permanent degradation of the environment
and a lasting scar on the landscape we have come to love.
     Is this truly the only and best way to bring increased power to the
New England Power Grid?  If the SEC finds this to be the case, then we
urge that the lines be buried.
     Thank you for considering our comments.
                 Barbara and Alan Linder
                 11 Kearsarge St., Concord. NH 03301
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